

Elf Day 2018

Friday 7th December



Dear Elf Parents

It's fast approaching that very exciting time of year... Elf Day and Christmas Bazaar! On **Friday 7**th **December** your child will be invited to take part in Elf Day. For a £1 donation Children are invited to dress up as Elves or alternatively dress in **red** and **green**. Big elves on the gates will collect your cash donations at drop off!

Some of Santa's bigger Elves will be coming into Nursery and Reception with a magical mobile Elf Shop. Children will be able to buy gifts for their family and friends, or may treat themselves to face painting, Christmas tattoos and candy canes.

- Presents will range from 20p £1.
- We ask for all children to bring in a purse or envelope with their name very clearly labelled on it. It is very helpful if children bring £5 in coins instead of notes.
- Please give your child a carrier bag marked with their name on it so that they can take home their shopping.
- Please do not send your child in with more than £6 that's a £1 donation for dressing-up, plus £5 for presents and treats. This will ensure all children have a chance to shop.

Save the date - Movie Night and Magic Show is Thursday 20th December 2018!! (reception children only)

Please note all the money we raise is put straight back into the school to benefit your child. Money from this year's Elf Day will go towards outdoor play equipment and resources.

When children come home please help them hide their presents in a safe place until the big day!

If you would prefer your child not to take part in certain aspects of Elf Day, or have any special requirements, please contact clare@barrowhedgespta.com.

We cannot provide events like this without parent helpers, so we will be contacting you soon to let you know how YOU can help on the day.

We thank you in advance for your support, and are counting the sleeps until the big day...

From all the Elves on the PTA xx